FF

Montana Sheriffs and Peace Officers Association 34 West Sixth Avenue – Suite 2E Helena, MT 59601 (406) 443-5669

December 22, 2016

Dear Sheriff:

Enclosed are nomination forms for 2017 awards to be presented by the Montana Sheriffs and Peace Officers Association in June. Please circulate them broadly and be sure you think about recognizing folks in your office who have done an outstanding job in the last few months. Don't put it off...June is right around the corner!

For your information we also are sending out information this week to all Montana high schools to solicit applications for scholarships for high school seniors who are interested in pursuing a career in local law enforcement. If you know of such a deserving young person, please point him/her to the school counselor or direct them to the MSPOA office.

All of this information also will be posted on the MSPOA website (www.mspoa.org)

Thank you for all that you do. Have a safe and happy holiday season!

Your MSPOA Staff